
On behalf of the Springs Improvement Society, 
the War Memorial Restoration committee 

would like to thank the following for their help:
The citizens of Springs, and especially Erwin and Charlotte Beckwith, who persevered in pushing 

to have the monument repaired and a plaque for the Korean and Vietnam veterans added.

Mr. Leander Arnold, mason, who built the new base. It was clearly a labor of love to him.

Senior Chief Edward Michels, BM' Kevin Rawnsley, and the crew of the U.S. Coast Guard Station, 
Montauk, Including SN Vito SIstI, SA Ronald Stumpf, BM’ Kurt Strauch, SN Stephen Day, BM’James 
Danauskas and BM’ Douglas Cramer, for their work In restoring both the flag pole and the cannon, 
and lor also donating our new flag. We would like to take this opportunity to congratulate Senior Chief 
Michels on his new assignment as Officer In Charge of the U.S.C.G. Cutter Point Wells.

Mr. Bob Jones and assistant Chris Fausett for their excellent restoring and preserving of the old 
plaques.

Mr. Ken Brown and his wife Toby, who worked with us on obtaining the new plaque for the Korean 
and Vietnam veterans.

Mr. Alex Danyluk, Jr. who used his truck and back hoe in removing the cannon from the base to 
Montauk, and then back onto the new base.

' Mr. Kenneth Kent, Mr. Peter Maxey, Mr. Pete Anderson, Mr. Leander Arnold, and BM' Kevin 
Rawnsley for their help with the cannon's dismounting and remounting.

Mr. Clarence King, Jr. and Mrs. Deanna Tikkanen of the Springs Historical Society who have 
worked diligently on collecting information and photos of veterans.

Mr. Fred Yardley for his hours of taking negatives and slides of the photos.

Mr. Paul GraboskI who did the emergency grounds work around the monument.

Mrs. Gracella Cunkle for her sketches at the photo exhibit.

Mrs. Linda Streck and Mrs. Ellle Becker for the myriad of things theyVe done.

Miss Lori LIghtcap for all her typing.

To those who made donations to our restoration fund.

Finally, and most importantly, our Society, on behalf of the community of Springs, wishes to thank 
our veterans and all American veterans.

This war memorial was not built and restored to glorify war. Its sole purpose was and is to tell these 
veterans:

We appreciate you 
We honor you 
We love you

and, we will never forget you.
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